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We invite 

everyone to 

walk with 

Jesus  

and 

experience 

His 

healing 

power and 

love 
 

 

Baptism 
Baptisms are held on the 1st 
Sunday and 3rd Sunday at 1:30 PM.  
Contact the Rectory office ext. 9101 
Tuesday-Friday between the hours 
of 10:00 AM-3:00 PM. 
 
Baptism Class For New Parents 
The required Baptism class for new 
parents is held the second Sunday 
of each month beginning with the 
12:00 Mass parents are asked to 
gather at St. Joseph’s statue to the 
right of the main altar. 
 
Marriage 
Arrangements are to be made at 
the Rectory office at least 9 months 
in advance. Pre-Cana and FOCCUS 
registrations must be arranged 
through the parish. 
 
Anointing & Communion 
The anointing of the sick takes 
place after the 12:00 PM Mass on 

the 4th Sunday of each month. 
Anyone who is homebound may 
receive Holy Communion at home 
on a regular basis.  Call the rectory - 
ext. 9101. 
 
Confession / Reconciliation 
Reconciliation is celebrated every 
Saturday from 12:30-1:30 PM and 
4:00-5:00 PM in the church or by 
appointment with a priest. 
 
Adoration 
First and third Fridays of the month 
1:00-3:00 PM in the church. 
 
Pastoral Council Members 
Cathy Frischmann, Bonnie Parente, 
Mary Ellen Testa, Suellen Peterson, 
Jackie McHugh, Robert Rynkar, 
Joseph Arralde, Dominic Macedo  
 
PARISH E-MAILS 
Sign up to receive e-mails 
www.staidanparish.org. 

505 Willis Ave.  

Williston Park  

New York 11596-1727 

 

516-746-6585     

516-746-6055 (Fax)  

 

Rectory Office Hours 

Monday to Friday  

9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Saturday & Sunday 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

 

www.staidanparish.org 

lynnp@staidanparish.org 

 

Pastor  

Rev. Adrian McHugh 

 

Associate Pastors  

Rev. Ken Grooms 

Rev. Solomon Odinukwe 

 

In Residence  

Rev. Edward Sheridan 

 

Deacons  

Rev. Salvatore B. Villani  

Rev. Rudy Martin  ext. 9412  

 

St. Aidan School  

ext. 9202, 9203 Grades Nursery-2 

ext. 9302, 9303 Grades 3-8 

Principal 

Mrs. Julie O’Connell 

Assistant Principal  

Ms. Barbara Graham 

 

Faith Formation  

ext. 9404, 9405  

Director  ext. 9406 

Mrs. Elaine Smith,  

 

Youth Ministry  

Coordinator   ext. 9403  

Mr. Stephen Loewenthal 

 

Music Director 

Mr. Drago Bubalo  ext. 9130  

bdrago@staidanparish.org  

 

Social Ministry, Director 

Ms. Rosemarie Cavallaro 

ext. 9410, 9408   

 

Buildings & Grounds  ext. 9107  



THIRTIETH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME 
MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS  

 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2019  STS. SIMON AND JUDE, APOSTLES 
 Fr. Ed    6:30 AM     Philip Neroth 
 Fr. Ken  9:00 AM      Rudy Ohle (Birthday Rem.) 
 Fr. Solomon    12:30 PM       Frank Derosmo 
  Fr. Solomon  5:30 PM        Ann Marie Palazzo 
 
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 29, 2019  WEEKDAY 
       Fr. Solomon  6:30 AM    Constance Belowski 
  Fr. Solomon   9:00 AM      Peter James Kenny 
  Fr. Ken             12:30 PM  Peggy Monfort  94th Anniversary Rem.) 
                                                                        & Donald Sullivan (1st Anniversary Rem.) 
 Fr. Ken   5:30 PM  Theresa Caroleo 
 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 30, 2019 WEEKDAY  
  Fr. Ken        6:30 AM    James & Lillian Kirwin 
  Fr. Ken  9:00 AM   James O’Connell 
  Fr. Adrian      12:30  PM     Cathleen Campbell 
 Fr. Adrian        5:30  PM     Valerie Raffaele (1st Anniversary Rem.) 
 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2019  WEEKDAY 
  Fr. Ed     6:30 AM     Carol Ann White 
  Fr. Ken  9:00 AM     Adele Alberghini (1st Anniversary Rem.) 
  Fr. Ken       12:30 PM   Justin Berry (1st Anniversary Rem.) 
  Fr. Adrian         5:30 PM      Thomas Murray 
  Fr. Adrian  7:30 PM           Lv. Ints. of Anthony Iafrate 
 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2019  ALL SAINTS 
  Fr. Ed     6:30 AM      James O’Connell 
  Fr. Adrian  9:00 AM School Mass 
       Michele Pasquariello 
  Fr. Adrian  12:30 PM    Dcd. Mbrs. of the McManus, Loughlin & Fitzpatrick Family 
  Fr. Solomon           5:30 PM     Rose & Salvatore Mangialiano & Danielle Mrakovcic 
  Fr. Solomon  7:30 PM Parishioners of St. Aidan 
 
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2019 COMMEMORATION OF THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED 
  Fr. Ken  9:00 AM        Mary O’Hara (Birthday Rem.) 
  Fr. Solomon  5:00 PM         Gregg Fiore 
       Cosgrove, Mannng, Healey & Schnall Families 
       Peggy Monfort (4th Anniversary Rem.) 
       Bianca Gonzalez (10th Anniversary Rem.) 
       Susan Rynkar 
  Fr. Adrian  7:30 PM       For All The Faithful Departed — Reading of the Names 
 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2019  THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY ORDINARY TIME 
  Fr. Solomon  7:30 AM    Liz Melita (2nd Anniversary Rem.) 
  Fr. Adrian  9:00 AM       Deceased Rosarian Kay McAllister & Lou Anne Rogan 
  Fr. Ken  10:30 AM     Dorothy L. McDonald 
  Fr. Ed         12:00 PM    Michael Peppard 
       Matthew Karappillil (1st Anniversary Rem.) 
       Maureen Sexton 
       Kenneth LaMontagne 
       Lv. Ints. of Rose & Virgilio Pacaldo 
          Fr. Solomon  5:00 PM    Parishioners of St. Aidan 

Masses are 

offered for our 

deceased loved 

ones during 

November 



I suppose every one knows 

someone who is ‘stuck up,’ someone 

who makes us feel less important than they, less 

human than they. These people seem to have it all 

together - manicured lawn, neat-as-a-pin house, 

beautiful children, fancy cars. Yet, when you try to 

make friends with these people, you get the 

distinct impression that they would be doing you 

a favor by being your friend. And, that makes you 

feel second-class. 

Today's gospel is about two people, both of whom 

believed in God, both of whom prayed to God. One 

was a first-class citizen, one who we should 

admire. He participated in church: Sunday 

morning Mass, Wednesday night prayer meetings 

and volunteered at everything.  He was, as we say, 

in everything but the Christmas creche!  If there 

was a church group formed or something to be 

done, he was there. 

Like the Pharisee, he was a faithful man, but 

something was missing. Nothing in all his church 

activity had touched his heart. Nothing usually 

did.  Last Sunday his wife commented about all 

those young people who had been in church that 

morning. Couldn't their parents contain them? 

Couldn't their parents keep them quiet? After all, 

when their children were young, they knew how 

to behave.  

Also in church that morning, tucked away, leaning 

against the wall near the confessional, was a 

second man. The usher had seen him around 

town, but couldn't figure out why he had come to 

our church. Actually, the second man had been 

coming to church for quite a while. He started 

when he lost his job, just before his marriage 

dissolved. He had been there ever week since, just 

to get right with God. He knew he wasn't good 

enough to be a volunteer, never mind receive 

communion. Yet, he kept returning.  

This morning, long after the Mass, he remained in 

church, overcome with joy or grief, he didn't 

know which. He could not explain what happened 

to him during that morning. All he could say was 

‘God will help me.’ 

Two men went up to pray and God was available 

to both. God didn't love one more than the other.  

God did not love the tax-collector more than the 

Pharisee. God loves us all the same. The problem 

is that we don't love each other all the same. It is 

the Pharisee's lack of connection with the tax 

collector, his determination to set himself apart 

from, and above, the tax-collector that prevents 

the Pharisee from opening himself to God's grace.   

Two people went up to pray. One sought God to 

tell God how good he was. One sought God to ask 

for God's love. 

What’s Pastor Thinking 



WE PRAY FOR  
OUR DECEASED 

Joan Pertile 
Brian Cross 

Maria LaBarbera 
Xenie Paraskevopoulou 

Loretta Arnold 
Douglas Kuhn 

 
SACRED HEART CHAPEL 

FLOWER MEMORIAL 
In Loving Memory of   

MAE & FRANK GUNN 
30th Anniversary of Passing 

 
WE PRAY FOR  

OUR SICK  
Sandra Lisanti 

Jill Ohl 
Lily O’Rourke 

John Joseph Mulrooney 
Steve Pomticello 

Kay Perro 
Mark Cristello 

Dennis Gilhooly 
Richard Pearles 

Maryann Katkowsky 
Francesca Cacavale 

Rose Cascio 
Thomas Yorke 
Sharon Devis 

Alice Gallagher 
Blaise DeCario-Webber 

 
REMEMBERING OUR SERVICE 

MEN & WOMEN 
We pray for world peace.  May the Lord 

protect our service men and women. 

WEEKEND COLLECTION 
10/21/18 - $22,041    10/20/19 - $23,209  (+5.30%) 

 
WORLD MISSION SUNDAY COLLECTION  
10/21/18 - $4,190 10/20/19 - $4,031(-3.79%) 

 
CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL 

Goal   $169,600   Pledges  $117,561   Donors   460 
 

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS 
This weekends collection is for The Life Center of 
Long Island. The primary focus is to educate those 

facing an unplanned pregnancy, about fetal development 
and the numerous resources available to help them make 

informed and empowered decisions and hopefully 
choose life for their baby.  All services are free.  The 

second collection for Military Services will take place 
next weekend November 2/3. 

 
 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 
Saturday, November 2, 2019-3:00 PM 

Katherine Shuell & Anthony DeStefano 
 
 

BANNS OF MARRIAGE 
FIRST WEEK 

Merissa Hertz, St. Aidan  
& Sonny Estabillo, Our Lady of Snows, Floral Park, NY 

 
SECOND WEEK 

Stacy Morais, St. Aidan 
& Sean Fowler, Our Lady of Lourdes, Malvern, NY 

 
Christopher Siciliano, St. Aidan 

& Lauren O’Neill, St. Aidan 
 

THIRD WEEK 
Kristilynn Geiger, St. Matthew, Dix Hills, NY  
& William Russo, St. Matthew, Dix Hills, NY 



ALL SAINTS’ DAY 

Each November, the Church celebrates two feast days, 

which are related to each other. All Saints’ Day is a 

solemnity celebrated on Friday, November 1st and a 

holy day of obligation. Masses will be celebrated on 

Thursday, October, 31st at 5:30 and 7:30 PM.  And on 

Friday, November 1st at 6:30, 7:30, 9:00 AM 12:30, 

5:30, and 7:30 PM 

 

ALL SOULS DAY 

All Saints Day is followed by All Souls’ Day on November 

2nd.  We remember those who have passed within our 

faith.  Mass will be celebrated on Saturday at 9:00 AM.  

The reading of names of those who died during the year 

will take place at the 7:30 PM Mass on Saturday 

evening.  The Book of Names will be placed in Our 

Lady’s Chapel with our envelopes listing our own 

deceased loved ones.  Throughout the month of 

November Masses will be offered for all our deceased.   

 

ANNIVERSARY MASS 

The parish will celebrate 

an anniversary Mass  for 

Monsignor James M. 

McDonald, on Saturday, 

November 16th at 7:30 

PM.  Father Jeff Yildirmaz  

will preside.  All are most 

welcome to attend. 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Friday, November 1, 2019-1:00-3:00 PM 

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 

In every celebration of the Eucharist, there should be a 

sufficient number of ministers of Holy Communion so 

that it may be distributed in a reverent and orderly 

manner. Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 

should be in their place in the sanctuary before the 

Agnus Dei or Lamb of God is begun.  This means leaving 

the pew as soon as you have offered the sign of peace.  

All ministers of Holy Communion should show the 

greatest reverence for the Most Holy Eucharist by their 

demeanor, their attire, and the manner in which they 

handle the consecrated bread or wine. Please return all 

ciboria to the altar after communion.  Return the 

chalices to the credence table.  In those instances when 

there remains more consecrated wine than was 

necessary, if needs dictate, Extraordinary Ministers of 

Holy Communion may consume what remains of the 

Precious Blood from their cup of distribution. The 

sacred vessels are to be purified by the priest, the 

deacon or an instituted acolyte. Thank you to all our 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion. 

 

FINANCIAL COUNCIL 

The parish financial council met on October 17th and 

reviewed the budget for 2019 / 2020.   

 

WILLISTON PARK HALLOWEEN 

RAGAMUFFIN PARADE 

Williston Park will hold its Annual Halloween 

Ragamuffin Parade on Thursday, October 31, 2019.  All 

ghosts, goblins, witches and those who want to join the 

fun can come to the American Legion parking field at 

6:15 p.m.  The Parade steps off promptly at 6:30 p.m. 



and will proceed down the Broad Street Route this year, 

ending at the Village Hall. There will also be a Pumpkin 

Contest held at Village Hall.  Please drop off all carved 

and decorated pumpkins (including a card with child’s 

name and age) starting at 6:00 pm in front of Village 

Hall before the parade. 

 

JUNIOR CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS 

 November Food drive at King Kullen, Garden City 

Park November 2nd 10:00 AM-1:00 PM.  

 November 3rd- Meeting in Convent from 1:00-

2:00pm 

 December 4th- Build-A-Bear at Roosevelt Field Mall 

from 5:30-7:00pm 

 December 14th- Holiday Cards at Parker Institute 

from 12:00-1:00pm 

 December 14th- Christmas Party at Angelina’s 

(Williston Park) 1:30-5:30pm 

 January 5th- Coat Drive at Finamore Parish Center 

from 9:00am-12:30pm. Meeting in St. Francis room 

from 12:30-1:30pm 

 February 2nd- Meeting in Convent from 1:00-

2:30pm.  Bring in Reservations & Merchant Gifts 

 March 8th- Meeting in Convent from 1:00-2:00pm.  

Bring in Reservations, Merchant Gifts & List of 

Baskets 

 March 22nd- Mother Daughter Mass from 10:30-

11:30am 

 March 22nd- Mother Daughter Brunch at Lucky 

Duck, (Garden City) from 12:00-4:00pm 

 April 9th- Easter Egg coloring at Parker Institute 

Thursday from 1:30-3:30pm 

 April 19th- Mommas House Drive at Finamore 

Parish Center 9:00-12:30pm 

 April 19th- Meeting in St. Francis room from 12:30-

1:30pm 

 May 2nd-Plant Pick up at 28 Franklin Street 

Williston Park 10:00-12:00pm  

 

COAT COLLECTION 

Keep the homeless warm this winter.  Contribute a used 

winter coat or jacket to a soup kitchen that serves 

185,000 meals a year.  Contact Tecky at (516) 655-9755 

or Cathy at comayu27@ gmail.com for details please.  

Pleased help these children and adults. Please RSVP by 

November 1st.  

 

JCDA FOOD DRIVE 

JCDA will hold a Food Drive on Saturday, November 2nd 

from 10:00 AM-1:00 PM at King Kullen, Garden City 

Park.  All girls please wear JCDA shirts.  Mothers are 

needed to bring back food and unload and separate the 

food at the Parish Social Ministry office.  Girls can get 

service hours.  Chairladies are Haily O’Sullivan and 

Madeline Mulhall.  The November 3rd meeting is from 

1:00-2:00 PM in the Convent (note time change).  Please 

bring $30 for Christmas party at Angelinas on 

December 15th.  Please make checks payable to JCDA 

and send it in with your name in an envelope.  All 

money must be in by December 7th if you would like to 

attend the party.  If you want to send the money in to 

Mrs. Lamere her address is 83 Genevieve Court, 

Amityville, NY  11701.  If there are any questions call 

Mrs. Lamere at (516) 972-0779. 

 



ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS 

Are you the son, daughter, grandson, granddaughter, 

great grandson or daughter of a Veteran who served in 

the Military or is presently serving? American Legion 

Auxiliary Unit 144 has scholarship applications 

available. Applications can be picked up at the Williston 

Park Library or please contact Dianne Karl for the 

website to download the applications. Email dianneli@ 

optimum.net or call at 516-746-2625. Please do not 

hesitate to call if you have any questions. Note:  We have 

had scholarship winners for the last 5 years. 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS INTERNATIONAL 

NIGHT   

Corpus Christi Council #2502 will hold its annual 

International Night Dinner-Dance on Saturday, 

November 23rd at 7:00 PM.  Cost per person is $ 60 and 

includes open bar, international buffet (Italian, Polish, 

German food) music and dancing. For tickets call Dan at 

(516) 808-5019 or Stu at (516) 275-2169. 

 

SPIRITUALITY FOR SINGLES 

The monthly Singles Gathering will be held Saturday, 

November 2, 2019, 8:30 PM St. Aidan Parish, 510 Willis 

Ave., Williston Park, NY, 11596. Our monthly gathering 

for singles; discussion and socialization. Ages 35+;$5.00 

donation - snacks, pizza and beverages will be served. 

Contact: Ray (516) 561-6994 or spiritualityforsingles 

@gmail.com 

 

THE ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY 

The Corporate Mass of the Rosary Altar Society will be 

celebrated on Sunday. November 3, 2019  at 9am. This 

Mass will be offered in memory of deceased Rosarians 

Kay McAllister and Lou Anne Rogan.   Please assemble at 

8:45am to recite the Rosary. Our monthly meeting will 

be on Monday, Nov. 4th in Msgr. Kirwin Hall.  Our 

speaker this month is Sr. Mary Beth Moore S.C., a 

graduate of St. Aidan School, who will discuss the 

immigrant population on Eastern Long Island. All are 

welcome to attend this meeting and to consider joining 

the Rosary Society.  The meeting will begin at 7:30pm. 

Doors open at 7:15. Tickets for the annual Christmas 

Party will be sold at the November meeting.  This 

members only event will be held on December 2nd. 

Tickets are $15. For information, please contact Marilyn 

Wotruba at 516 248-5236. 



Pope Benedict XVI said in his Encyclical, Deus 

Caritas Est, “Everything has its origin in God's love, 

everything is shaped by it, everything is directed 

towards it. Love is God's greatest gift to humanity; 

it is his promise and our hope.” 

 

FOOD PANTRY:   If you would like to donate to 

our food pantry, please bring all non-perishable 

food/ personal hygiene items to the sacred heart 

chapel in Church or to the parish social ministry 

office.   

 

Items Needed:  paper towels,  baby wipes, toilet 

paper, chocolate/vanilla pudding, canned 

vegetables, gravy, rice, oil, vinegar, oatmeal and  

cookies 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  The parish social ministry office 

hours are:  Monday-Friday, 9-3 pm.  Please use 

the Finamore Parish Center entrance (across 

from the church on Willis Avenue).     



6th Annual 2019 Williston Park  
Family Fun Run/Walk 

 
Saturday, November 30th 

(Rain or Shine) 
Kelleher Field, Williston Park 

 
Registration Opens at 8:00 AM 
Race/Walk Starts at 9:00 AM 



ST. AIDAN FAMILY MASS 

 

Please continue to attend the 

Family Mass each week.  

Be a great Missionary Disciple 

and invite a friend to come to 

Mass with you! 

The next reception will be on 

Sunday, November 24th. 

 

The Family Mass Team is 

committed to having a Family 

Mass that is INSPIRING, 

INCLUSIVE, and INTERACTIVE 

for children and their families 

each week.   

 

We hope you will consider 

bringing up the Gifts during 

Mass on a Sunday of your 

choosing. Please use the email 

below to let us know if there is 

a particular week we can count 

on you!  

 

Stop by the Family Mass Table 

in the Church lobby for more 

information and a chance to get 

involved!  Don’t forget to pick 

up your issue of MagnifiKids, 

some coloring pages, and some 

parent information while you 

are there!   

 

Email us at 

staidansfamilymass@gmail.com

. 

ST. AIDAN SCHOOL REGISTRATION 

SEPTEMBER 2020 
Phone Number 746-6585 ext. 9202 or 9302 

 

Registration of new applicants wishing to attend St. Aidan School in 

September 2020 will take place as follows: 

 

Thursday, November 21, 2019  Nursery (3 year olds)  

West Campus Building 9:00-11:30 AM 

 

Thursday, December 5, 2019  Pre-Kindergarten (4 year olds)  

West Campus Building 9:00-11:00 AM 

Re-registration of our present Nursery students returning for Pre-K 

will be completed through the mail.  Information will be forwarded to 

you through school.  

 

Thursday, January 9, 2020  Kindergarten and Grade 1 –  

West Campus Building 9:00-11:00 AM 

Re-registration of our present Pre-K students returning for 

Kindergarten will be completed through the mail.  Information will be 

forwarded to you through school. 

 

Thursday, February 6, 2020 

Grades N-3 West Campus Building and  

Grades 4-8 East Campus Building 

9:00-11:00 AM 

 

Parents who are unable to make the scheduled registration times, 

should call the office for an appointment.  Preference is given to those 

presently enrolled in our school and to students who have siblings in St. 

Aidan School.  The following items are required for all new applicants at 

registration: copies of birth and Baptismal certificates (will not be 

returned) and complete immunization record with signature or stamp of 

physician.  There will be a non-refundable fee of $150 per family for all 

registrants.  The age cut-off date for all grades is November 30. This 

registration is an application process only.  Applications will be reviewed 

thoroughly and you will be notified as to the status of your child’s 

acceptance into our school. 







 

CHURCH OF ST. AIDAN  

MINISTRIES MEETING 
 

We invited Lectors, Extraordinary 

Ministers of Holy Communion, Ushers 

and Choir members to attend a 

meeting in the Church followed by 

coffee and discussion.  The following 

are a selection of the responses given 

to our discussion questions.   

 

QUESTION 1:  WHAT DO  YOU MOST 

ENJOY ABOUT ST. AIDAN’S? 

 A wonderful parish. 

 The spirit, the priests and the 

people. 

 I most enjoy the level of 

spirituality that is evident in the 

St. Aidan’s community.  I also 

enjoy the enthusiasm and positive 

attitude of everyone I meet. 

 I love going to church here. 

 That everyone knows each other 

and genuinely cares about each 

other. 

 The vibrancy of the faith 

community evidenced by the 

success of the school, the breadth 

of music program and other 

programs that are supported by 

our parishioners. 

 Collegiality and concern between 

parishioners.  Availability of 

events/groups to get involved 

with. 

 I enjoy fellow parishioners. 

 St. Aidan’s has always been a 

wonderful parish to celebrate the 

Eucharist.  My husband and I were 

married here, raised our three 

children here.  It is a wonderful 

community. 

 St. Aidan’s is a very active parish 

and I am happy to be a part of it.  It 

gives me peace. 

 St. Aidan’s is the community, the 

center of everything. 

 The people are so nice, very 

helpful.  We have a good support 

system here. 

 The warmth and sincerity of faith 

of the parishioners, priests and 

staff. 

 How friendly people are. 

 It’s spirit. 

 The warmth and welcome many 

people show towards their fellow 

communicants. 

 I’ve been a parishioner for over 30 

years.  It’s the people in this parish 

that are most enjoyable.  It’s a very 

welcoming parish.  It’s family to 

me. 

 The people in the parish and all 

the activities St. Aidan’s offers.  It’s 

nice to go to church and be able to 

see and talk to people you know. 

 The people and the many 

opportunities to serve in different 

ministries. 

 As compared to other churches 

I’ve recently attended 

 - Prayerful and active 

congregation 

 - Outstanding music programs 

 -Thoughtful and moving homilies 

(so far) 

 My ministry and The Community 

of Intercession “Agnus Day” 

Monday 7:00-9:00 PM in the 

Chapel.  The abundance of Masses. 

 The access to the Eucharist, the 

priests and parishioners. 

 The warm feeling of family and 

acceptance. 

 

QUESTION 2:  TODAY WE GATHER 

WITH MINISTERS OF THE 

EUCHARIST, LECTORS, USHERS AND 

CHOIR MEMBERS.  WHAT, IF 

ANYTHING, WOULD YOU CHANGE 

ABOUT THE MINISTRY YOU 

PARTICIPATE IN. 

 I would change the new procedure 

for using Purell at the altar. I use it 

at my seat. 

 A meeting every once in a while 

would be nice.  It’s very sad that 

we don’t meet as a group ever.  

Even a bi-annual social gathering 

would be nice. 

 I wish we all had name tags to use 

when serving in our ministries—it 

can help others to know each 

other and greet outside of Mass.  

Have an annual “Thanksgiving” 

celebration for all ministries and 

their leaders (nothing fancy) 

maybe a prayer service. 

 

QUESTION 3:  HOW COULD THE 

PARISH HELP YOUR MINISTRY TO 

GROW? 

 I love what I am doing along with 

the Homebound. 

 Have more get-togethers.  Meet 

ushers from different Masses. 

 Increase our current feeling of 

welcome and by actively inviting 

others (on a one to one) to join.  

That’s how many of us initially 

joined. 

 Have a “Sharing Our Talents Day” 

to communicate among ministries

-invite all parishioners. 

 Offer more prayer nights/days to 

bring about a spiritual growth to 

each ministry.  This is a wonderful 

beginning.   

 It helps people get to know each 

other better 

 Ask people who are not  in 

ministries to join, get involved. 

 It would be helpful to have a 

clearer idea exactly  the procedure 

for EM’s at Mass.   If  it could be 

done at a meeting everyone may 

not read the documents sent to us 

from Cathy F. 

 Have more days like today. 

 Cater to the high school students 

especially those in Catholic high 

school who may not have been 

given the opportunity for training 

and make it local. 



 Must continue to get the youth 

involved in ministries.  For service 

hours 7th and 8th graders should 

be “required” to read at 2 or 3 

Masses.  This may ignite a spark to 

read consistently and attend Mass 

consistently. 

 More meetings during the year to 

get acquainted with other people. 

 Keep asking for people to 

volunteer their time in the 

bulletin. 

 More reflection opportunities as 

we just did in the church today. 

 

QUESTION 4:  WHAT ARE 

SOMEWAYS THAT YOU THINK WE 

COULD MAKE OUR PARISH 

BETTER? 

 Continue to provide others to 

serve as ministers.  Even if a fill-in.  

The more who serve the more 

people who feel good about 

themselves by giving to the 

church/others. 

 I would like to see perpetual 

adoration like other parishes and I 

am sure the Lord will do the rest. 

 To see the priest in Adoration to 

become filled with the healing and 

the wisdom of God (the primary 

ministry). 

 Must focus on the school and 

keeping it alive.  The school is the 

heart of the parish and it is 

subsidized.  We need to find 

creative ideas to lower the cost of 

school without decreasing the 

salaries of the (already underpaid) 

teachers.  Perhaps a co-op 

program with a local college 

would enable the use of student 

teachers and reduce the overhead. 

 For the young adults-college age 

or just graduated-can we sponsor 

them to go on mission trips.  Our 

son went during college, enjoyed 

it, but now doesn’t really have an 

opportunity to go-doesn’t know 

how to find out about or who to go 

with on a mission. 

 Possibly cake and coffee after a 

Mass on Sunday to bring 

parishioners together.  I’ve been 

to other parishes where that was 

done and it was nice to see 

families mingle. 

 While it is very difficult it would 

be wonderful to extend our 

gathering after the Masses. 

 Always communications to the 

parishioners of the parish 

situations. 

 By getting a better elevator for the 

events we have to get more people 

in. 

 Please greet everyone we meet 

around the church.  Sometimes 

the only thing they need is a smile. 

 More people attending Mass on 

Sundays.  The masses are not well 

attended. 

 I was very happy to hear Fr. 

Adrian say how important our lay 

ministries are the life of the 

parish. We need to build up “our” 

parish, clergy, religious and laity 

all working together to build our 

church and the religion. 

 There is nothing wrong with our 

parish.  We are going in the right 

direction. 

 Support school.  Engage with 

parishioners to leverage interests, 

talents and treasures. 

 A form of Religious Ed to go on 

until 18 years of age.  A 14 

teenagers can be vulnerable. This 

would consist of a family member 

Mom or Dad and this 15 year old 

to listen to a 1/2 hour show and 

send a report in with feelings and 

ideas to maybe the diocese or 

parish as a teenager this could 

form a bond with Mom and son or 

daughter. 

 I think it’s perfect the way it is. 

 Second collection before 

Communion. 

 

QUESTION 5:  HAVE YOU 

ATTENDED A DIFFERENT CHURCH 

IN THE LAST YEAR?  If SO WHAT—

IF ANYTHING—DID YOU ENJOY 

ABOUT THAT CHURCH THAT IS 

DIFFERENT FROM OUR CHURCH? 

 In the past years I’ve travelled to 

parishes around the world, some 

were extravagant, some were 

simple.  The faith of the people 

shines through no matter what the 

surroundings.  I’ve bee to Mass in 

tents after a hurricane and never 

felt such a strong presence of God. 

 At one time we had “greeters” as 

you came into church.  It would be 

nice to do that again. 

 Even though our music is 

beautiful it tends to be a little 

dirgey.  Other churches may have 

some m ore relatable Mass music 

and more up beat.  More people 

would join in singing if it was 

lighter and positive. 

 The parish is the center of 

everything. We have that here, but 

I think we could encourage that 

more! 

 I have attended other churches, 

but I truly love St. Aidan’s and 

they way things are done here.  

Our music is the best.  I like the 

way different people are asked to 

bring up the gifts and that 

everyone is welcomed prior to the 

start of the Mass. 

 St. Bridget’s because they have 

Adoration 4 days a week from 

1:00-5:00 PM. 

 Can’t say there is anything I would 

change. 

 I would like more interaction 

within the ministry of EM’s. 



 We have lots of young people who we can and 

should be encouraged to get involved in the 

different ministries. 

 Signing in as an EM, if the cup is not being 

offered at Mass it should be indicated on sign up 

sheet. 

 I would like to see coordination between the 

leaders of each ministry. As a Lector and a 

Minister of the Eucharist I am not sure if each 

head is talking to the others. 

 Too often I’ve noticed that Eucharistic Ministers 

do not show up for assignments.  This leaves the 

Deacon on the altar looking for last minute 

volunteers. 

 Is there a better way to know when all spots for 

EM’s are covered for Mass and/or know 

beforehand that additional priests will take some 

of the spots?  I am never sure whether to go up 

or not-tend not to go for fear of having to turn 

back. 

 In fact I was delighted to be before the Blessed 

Sacrament.  It was very thoughtful of you.  More 

opportunity to grow together. 

 Perpetual Adoration 

 Encourage the parishioners to not leave the 

pews full of bulletins after Mass. 

 More opportunity to hear what we can do as 

EM’s, Lectors, Choir Members and Ushers.   

 

ANY OTHER COMMENTS? 

 Perhaps offering seasonal family activities, 

games or crafts.   

 Religious Education should be centered around 

the Mass (classes should be in conjunction with 

Saturday evening or Sunday Masses).  If possible, 

one or both parents should attend with the 

children.  The parents need a refresher on the 

reason why “they are Catholic” and how to grow 

their faith. 

 Ask for people to get involved-encourage people 

to get involved. 

 We used to have the bells play hymns at night.  

The church may be made more aware of itself 

and it  adds a nice touch to not only the 

parishioners but also the whole community at 

large. 

 I also like the way that homilies are geared to 

daily life here and now. 

 



CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OUR 

YOUNG WOMEN AND MEN WHO 

RECEIVED THE SACRAMENT OF 

CONFIRMATION ON OCTOBER 26TH !  

PLEASE PRAY THAT THEY CONTINUE 

TO RESPOND TO THE HOLY SPIRIT’S 

PROMPTINGS THROUGHOUT THEIR 

LIVES.  WE ARE SO VERY PROUD OF 

OUR YOUNG PEOPLE! 

 

CATECHIST URGENTLY NEEDED:  A 

catechist is needed for an 8th grade class 

on Tuesdays at 7:15pm.  If you can help, 

please contact the Faith Formation Office 

as soon as possible.  

 

SUBSTITUTE CATECHISTS/

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  Please 

consider serving the children of our 

parish as a volunteer for 2019-2020 

school year.  We always have a great 

need for substitute catechists, greeters, 

hall monitors, and office assistants.  If 

you can spare a little time, love 

spreading the Catholic Faith, and enjoy 

working with children, this is a perfect 

opportunity for you to get involved in 

the Faith Formation program.  Please 

contact the Faith Formation Office for 

more information.  

 

REGULAR OFFICE HOURS:  The Faith 

Formation Office is open Mondays 

through Thursdays from 1:30PM to 

6:30PM and Fridays by appointment.  

 

DROP BOX:  The Faith Formation Office 

has a Drop Box for your convenience.  

Registrations, Outstanding Assignments, 

and any other Paperwork may be 

dropped into the box at anytime.  The 

Drop Box is located to the left of the 

Finamore Parish Center Door directly 

across the street from the church.   

 

THE MULTI-SENSORY THURSDAY 

PROGRAM FOR CHILDREN WITH 

CHALLENGES is looking for students in 

grade 8 and high school to serve as 

Student Aides on Thursday afternoons.  

You would assist catechists to support 

the learning process, provide additional 

supervision, and be role models for the 

students.  If you are looking for a great 

service opportunity for the 2019-2020 

school year working with children, this 

is the job for you!  We provide service 

hour documentation and letters of 

recommendation for college, 

scholarships, awards, and jobs.  Please 

call the Faith Formation Office at (516) 

746-6585 x9406 for more information. 

 

SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:  Grade 7 and 

8 Confirmation candidates can work on 

their 2019-2020 service hours by 

volunteering at the weekly Family Mass 

on Sundays at 10:30AM. PRE-

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED. Sign up 

lists with instructions are on the bulletin 

board outside the Faith Formation Office 

or call (516)746-6585 x9405 to register.  

Student volunteers must be in Church by 

10:10AM.  Be sure to follow the Dress 

Code for Mass!  Assisting at the Family 

Mass counts toward the Catholic Setting 

service hours required in grade 8. 

 

ATTENTION CONFIRMATION 2020 

PARENTS:  Grade 7 parents as well as 

any 8th grade parents who wish to 

attend are invited to attend a 

Confirmation Parents Meeting on either 

Monday, October 28th or Monday, 

November 4th in the Upper School 

Cafeteria at 7:30PM.  Please use the 

Cafeteria Entrance located in the back 

parking lot of the upper school.  At the 

meeting, the sacrament of Confirmation 

will be discussed in addition to an 

updated view of the preparation process 

here at St. Aidan’s including the new 

Confirmation packets/workbooks. 

 

THERE ARE NO CLASSES ON 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31ST DUE TO 

HALLOWEEN.  CLASSES ARE ALSO 

CANCELLED ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 

5TH DUE TO ELECTION DAY. 



The subject of the Readings for today is 

Humility just as it was a few weeks ago 

(September 4), so why would the 

Church bring this subject up again? 

Because humility is something that 

almost everyone thinks they have and, 

unfortunately, most of us do not. So 

what is humility? Let us go through the 

readings and see examples of this great, 

but seldom understood, virtue. 

 

In the First Reading from the Book of 

Sirach (35:12-14, 16-18), the writer is 

expounding some of the many divine 

qualities of God. Please notice the 

examples of certain people that God 

hears and helps, e.g., the 

weak, the oppressed, the deaf, widows, 

etc. These are not necessarily poor 

people; rather, they are those who 

approach God in prayer with humility, 

recognizing their needs and their 

dependence upon God for help. 

 

The Responsorial Psalm is (34:2 3, 17-

19, 23). The Psalmist is also giving us 

many qualities of Godthat are related to 

those who seek help from the Lord, 

recognizing their own faults and failures 

and taking refuge in 

Him. 

 

The Second Reading is from St. Paul's 

Second Letter to Timothy (4:6-8, 16-18). 

The time of the 

writing of this letter is near the end of 

St. Paul's life. He is in prison in Rome 

and recognizes that the end is near. He 

has already been saved from one 

execution ("rescued from the lion's 

mouth”). Here he is pouring out his 

thoughts to Timothy about his ministry 

over the years and his situation now. He 

rejoices that he has served God well and, 

because of his close relationship with 

Jesus Christ, God is pleased with him. 

Therefore, the fate that is coming will 

only bring Him into heaven sooner. This 

is the ultimate in humility. 

 

The Gospel Reading is taken from the 

Gospel of Luke (18:9-14). It is so easy 

for the healthy and wealthy to be 

pleased with themselves and to look 

down upon those who haven't "made it" 

in this life. But, listen to what Jesus says 

in this parable. He is not condemning 

wealth or social status or good health. 

Rather, he is saying that we must 

recognize that all of these things 

ultimately came from God in some way 

or another and that we should 

constantly give thanks to Him for His 

mercy and goodness. Recognizing and 

accepting this fact about 

ourselves is the essence of humility. 

 

We must try to understand the spiritual 

(or Biblical) meaning of Humility. It does 

not mean to demean or belittle 

oneself. Instead, humility means to 

recognize who and what we are in the 

eyes of God and who God is in our life. 

Then we must learn to recognize that all 

of our possessions, talents and good 

qualities are God's gift to us. What we do 

with them is our gift to God! No one is a 

"self-made" person. We all arrived at 

where we are today with the help of 

others. So, the question that we might 

ask ourselves is "Have I given thought or 

thanks to those who have helped me 

along the way?" Something to think 

about during your Prayer Time this 

week!  

 

To see how the Mass developed, it is 

necessary to look at the history of the 

Church. It didn’t start out as Christian. 

Jesus was Jewish. So were the apostles 

and all the original followers of what 

was viewed by both the Romans and the 

Jewish people as a Jewish sect, of which 

there were many in the Holy Land at 

that time. In fact, they weren’t even 

called Christians. They referred to 

themselves as followers of The Way, 

likely related to both the words of Isaiah 

and John the Baptist (prepare the way of 

the Lord), and Jesus’ words to St. 

Thomas, Jn 14:6, “I am the way and the 

truth and the life.” They were first called 

Christians around 43 AD as we read in 

Acts 11: 25-26a, “Then he (Barnabas) 

went to Tarsus to look for Saul, and 

when he had found him he brought him 

to Antioch. For a whole year they met 

with the church and taught a large 

number of people, and it was in Antioch 

that the disciples were first called 

Christians.” Over the next fifty years or 

so, the term became more widely used, 

and the separation between Jews and 

Christians became more apparent. 

During this period three things 

happened. First was the inclusion of 

Gentiles into the sect, and the 

consequent dispensation from Jewish 

dietary and circumcision laws. Second 

was the destruction of the temple in 70 

AD, which was attributed by some as the 

fault of the new Christian sect not 

following the laws of God. Third, as the 

divinity of Christ came to be more 

understood among the followers of The 

Way, especially in the letters of St. Paul, 

they began to realize that they were 

expanding the traditional Jewish view of 

monotheism so as to include the person 

of Jesus and later the Holy Spirit as 

separate aspects of God. Note that the 

concept of the Spirit of God was not 

unknown to the Jews. In fact, the Spirit, 

or Breath, of God is cited often in the Old 

Testament. The Spirit is just not viewed 

in the same fashion as we see Him. But 

the result of this was that the Jewish 

Synod of Jamnia, in the mid-80s AD, 

excommunicated the Christians from 

mainstream Judaism for two reasons: 



Little Sisters of the Poor Sued Once Again.  

The Little Sisters of the Poor filed a petition 

with the Supreme Court on Oct. 1 asking 

the court to once again protect them from 

the Health & Human Services (HHS) 

mandate, under the Affordable Care Act, as 

they face lawsuits from California, 

Pennsylvania, and several other states.  The 

mandate requires that cost-free coverage 

for contraception, abortion inducing drugs 

and sterilization be included in employer health plans.  

The Sisters are a religious order of nuns in the U.S. since 

1868, dedicated to caring for the elderly poor.  Catholic 

teaching holds abortion and contraception to be gravely 

immoral.  Thus, it violates conscience and religious 

freedom rights for Catholic nuns or any group with 

closely held religious beliefs, to comply with this 

mandate.  In 2016, the Supreme Court tossed the Little 

Sisters case and several similar cases back to their 

respective courts of appeal for reconsideration.  In 

2017, the President issued an Executive Order 

supporting a new rule that would allow the Little Sisters 

and similar groups to claim a religious exemption 

against the mandate. He told the Little 

Sisters their "long ordeal will soon be 

over." "Today we are grateful for the 

president's order and look forward to the 

agencies giving us an exemption so that we 

can continue caring for the elderly poor 

and dying ... without the fear of government 

punishment," said Mother Loraine.  A new 

HHS rule protecting religious freedom 

rights was subsequently issued.  Yet, 

California immediately sued the federal government to 

take away that religious freedom exemption.   Although 

CA admits that it has many of its own programs to 

provide contraceptives, etc. to women, 13 other states 

joined them and are forcing the Little Sisters of the Poor 

back to court.  "It has been six long years since we 

began our legal battle against government mandates 

that threaten our ministry," said Mother Loraine.   

 

(washingtonexaminer.com, 10/5/19; 

catholicnewsagency.com, 6/4/19; californiafamily.org, 

2019; cruxnow.com,10/10/19; dailycaller.com, 

10/10/19) 

first, this expansion of monotheism, and 

second, the repudiation of Torah dietary 

laws and circumcision that came with 

the acceptance of the Gentiles. 

Therefore, the Jewish Christians in the 

late 1st century found themselves 

expelled from the synagogue. So how 

did this affect the liturgy? During the 

earliest years of Christianity, the 

Liturgical ritual was rooted in the Jewish 

Passover, Seder, and synagogue 

services, including the singing of hymns 

(especially the Psalms). Early Christians 

used and revered the Hebrew scripture, 

mostly in the Greek or Aramaic 

translations, later augmented by copies 

of early Christian writings, notably St. 

Paul’s letters. Most of what we call the 

Gospel was handed down orally. Over 

time, as the actual witnesses to Jesus 

passed away, they also developed their 

own canon of the New Testament, 

including the Gospels, Acts, letters of the 

Apostles, and Revelation, all written 

after St. Paul’s epistles, but before about 

120 AD. They also continued to 

celebrate communal meals in homes, 

descending from the Jewish Seder, both 

agape, or love feasts, and over time, the 

Eucharist, which grew out of the agape 

meals. They would also share the oral 

traditions of Jesus and, especially in the 

communities to whom St. Paul wrote, 

share the letters.   For the Eucharist 

itself, three of the Gospels, Matthew, 

Mark, and Luke, tell us what happened 

at the Last Supper. Each has its own 

character and style. Plus, they addressed 

different audiences. So while they are 

not word for word exactly the same, it is 

the essential truth that matters. Also, 

remember that these written accounts 

are simply versions of the verbal 

tradition. Paul and the evangelists knew 

what the early Christians were doing. 

Bread and wine were brought to the 

table. The words of consecration were 

being said at the Eucharistic meals and 

they wrote down what they heard. But 

also think of what was happening with 

the apostles in those days between 

Christ’s Resurrection and his Ascension. 

They would listen with a dawning sense 

of what had just happened and it would 

have been critical to pay close attention, 

because of what He was saying. The time 

was short. Indeed this was a critical time 

in their understanding of what Jesus 

taught them. Given the whole story of 

the Last Supper and what followed, and 

their new understanding, how could 

they fail to learn in detail how they were 

to carry on doing what He told them to 

do at His Last Supper? Christ knew and 

they knew that this was to be the very 

heart of the liturgy going forward. So the 

formulas given us by the evangelists and 

Paul were those that were being used by 

the early Christians as they celebrated 

the Eucharist. So the Eucharist, using the 

words we hear today, and the passing on 

of the Word of God, from what we now 

identify as both the Old and New 

Testaments, were there in these earliest 

liturgies. 



PROMISE TO PROTECT/PLEDGE TO HEAL 

If you have been abused or victimized by someone 

representing the Catholic Church please believe in the 

possibility for hope and help and healing.  We encourage you 

to come forward and speak out.  Every arch/diocese/eparchy 

in the United States now has a victim assistance coordinator 

who is available to obtain support for your needs, to help you 

make a formal complaint of abuse to the arch/diocese/

eparchy, and to arrange a personal meeting with the bishop 

or his representative, if you desire.  The victim assistance 

coordinator for your arch/diocese/eparchy is Mary 

McMahon, LCSW, Director at (516) 594-9063. All volunteers 

16 and over must be background checked and all volunteers 

18 and over must attend the Virtus class. 

 

PREGNANT? NEED HELP?-Birthright, Inc. 24 hour hot line  1 

(800) 550-4900.  Wantagh (516) 785-4070; Hampton Bays 

(631) 728-8900; Islip (631) 277-3888; Southhold (631) 876-

5138 or Rocky Point (631) 821-9727. 

PROJECT RACHEL HOPE AFTER ABORTION– Do you know 

someone who is suffering abortion loss?  Project Rachel is a 

ministry about finding hope and healing after abortion.  For 

information call (516) 766-2538 or projectrachel @drvc.org. 

 

TECHNOLOGY COURSE 

The “COMPUTEERS” club of Mineola High School’s Student 

Service Center is offering a four session Technology Training 

course for adults. We can teach you how to use Smart 

Phones, iPads and tablets, e-Readers and of course, personal 

computers. The Fall course will be offered on Wednesdays, 

October 23 and 30th, November 6th, and 13th  from 2:25 - 

3:20. We hope you can attend all 4 sessions, but you can 

register for each individually if necessary.     

Classes are held at the High School. There is NO CHARGE for 

this course. No technology experience is necessary and all 

levels of technology literacy are addressed. Class participants 

are given one on one instruction with high school student 

volunteers. You must register in advance, since enrollment is 

limited.  To register, call 237-2614 and leave a message with 

your name and phone number.   

 



TOWN OF NORTH HEMPSTEAD “Thank You To Our 

Veterans” Supervisor Judi Bosworth and the North 

Hempstead Town Board invited you to a breakfast in 

recognition of US Veterans for their service to our 

country November 1st. Program begins at 9:00 AM at 

Clinton G. Martin Park, 1601 Marcus Avenue, New 

Hyde Park.  If you are a town resident and a veteran 

of any branch of the United States Military, reserve 

your seat by calling 311  of (516) 869-6311. 

 

WORLDWIDE  MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER  

Build faith through love in your marriage by 

attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. 

The next Weekends are November 8-10, 2019 in 

Huntington, NY and January 31-February 2, 2020 in 

Huntington, NY. For more information, call John & 

Toni Torio at 877-697-9963 or visit them at https://

wwmenyli.org/. 

 

JOB OPPORTUNITY 

Parish in Eastern Queens looking for a Full Time 

Secretary.  Computer skills a must with proficiency in 

Microsoft Office. Knowledge of Microsoft Publisher a 

plus.  Wages commensurate on experience.  Email 

resume to parishsecretary1@gmail.com 

 

QUEEN OF PEACE RESIDENCE 

Christmas Craft Fair, Saturday, November 9th from 

9:00 AM-3:00 PM at Queen of Peace Auditorium.  

Bring your Christmas list and shop at our Holiday 

Craft Sale.  Purchase homemade cookies and scones at 

the Bake Sale.  Turkey and Ham Drop Saturday, 

November 16th from 10:00 AM-3:00 PM at Queen of 

Peace Residence.  The Sisters and Residents will 

accept donations of turkeys and hams.  The Sisters 

will tank each benefactor at the Home’s entrance.  Hot 

cocoa and cookies will be served.  Donations are used 

throughout the year for the holiday meals, lunches 

and dinners for our own Residents and Sisters.  For 

information on any of the events please call (718) 464

-1800. 

 

WEDNESDAY MONTHLY LUNCHEON 

12:30 P.M., November 13th,2019, sponsored by the 

St. Aloysius Sociables,at the Jolly Fisherman, 25 Main 

Street, Roslyn. Cost: Price of your meal. Please call 

John Hyland ( 516) 482-3795  for reservations. 

. 





RRoossllyynn  HHeeiigghhttss  FFuunneerraall  HHoommee
516-621-4545

75 Mineola Avenue, Roslyn Heights, NY 11577
(Conveniently located 5 blocks North of LIE) Exit 37 Willis Ave & 1/4 Mile North of Northern State Parkway

RoslynHeightsFH.com
TTIIAARRAA  BBEEAAUUTTYY  SSAALLOONN

663322  wwiilllliiss  aavveennuuee
wwiilllliissttoonn  ppaarrkk
551166  774477  99886666

We cater to seniors on Tues & Wed

Dominick’s Italian &
American Delicatessen

Bella Calabria Farms Inc.
Produce • Deli • Grocery • Dairy • Superior Catering
All Cooking Prepared For You in Our Own Kitchen
Dominick 

NICHOLAS AGNONE & CO., LLC
Tax and Accounting Services 

NICHOLAS AGNONE
Certified Public Accountant

792 Carman Avenue       Tele-516-938-5678
Westbury, NY 11590        Fax-516-938-5610

office@nickacpa.com
• Individual & Corporate Tax Preparation
• Payroll & Sales Tax Services
• Monthly & Quarterly Business Services
• General Business Advisory, Buying/Selling
• Assistance in Arranging Bank Financing
• Business Valuations: Business Planning
• Annual Review Services: Internal Audits
• Estate, Trusts, and/or Business Succession Planning
• Divorce Taxation Consultation

591 Willis Ave., Williston Park (4 Blocks N. of  St. Aidan)
516 - 801-1706

Gelato • Frappe  • Crepe • Milk Shakes 
Cappucino • Coffee   • Organic Tea

1032 Willis Ave. Alberston
516-621-1164

Italian Restaurant & Catering
(516) 621-3888

www.388restaurant.com
We specialize in on and off premise
catering for occasions such as
Holy Baptisms, Confirmations, 

Communions, Wedding rehearsals 
and much more
OPEN 7 DAYS

1100%%  ooffff  ppaarrttiieess  ooff  2200  oorr  mmoorree  wwiitthh  tthhiiss  aadd
Some exclusions may apply

388 Willis Ave., Roslyn Heights 11577

Gramman Plumbing& Heating
Established over 44 years

Quality Plumbing &
Heating Service

356 Westbury Ave., Carle Place 11514
(516) 746-0045

Family Care Connections,® LLC
Dr. Ann Marie D’Angelo, PMHCNS-BC
Advanced Practice Nurse Care Manager,

Assistance with Aging at Home
Care Coordination

Nursing Home & Assisted Living Placement
PRI/Screens/Mini Mental Status Exams
Garden City                          Queens
(516)248-9323                 (718)470-6300

www.drannmariedangelo.com

THE CUTTINʼ CLUBHAIR DESIGN
UNISEX HAIRCUTTING

153 Hillside Ave. Williston Park
746-6829

• Sylvan of Mineola is currently
offering  programs in Reading,
Writing, Mathematics, SAT Prep
and ACT Prep.
• Exciting Robotics and Coding
Workshops coming this summer.

• Kindergarten Readiness Program
Don’t wait, call today to find out how

Sylvan can help your family!

Open House 
October 20, 2019

11am-4pm

www.molloyhs.org

HAIR FREAK
SALON

1081 Willis Ave., Albertson
516-945-3663

Color Treatments (100% Organic Colors)
20% Off Any Service
New Clients Only w/ad

CLASS “A” ROOFING & SIDING
ROOFING SPE-

CIALIST
“We Live Here, We Worship Here”

THE HALLER AGENCY, INC.
HALLER-ZAREMBA & CO., INC.

All Forms of Personal & Commercial Insurance
Auto • Homeowners • Business Owners

Life & Health
328 Hillside Ave., Williston Pk., NY 11596

TEL: (516) 746-2150 • Fax: (516) 746-2477
www.hallerzaremba.com
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(516) 746-2116
401 Herricks Rd., New Hyde Pk.

Customized Arrangements to Meet
Every Family’s Need

Burials • Cremations • Monuments
Price Guaranteed Pre-arrangements

Joseph M. Velotti
Jean Tucholski Limbach
Linda Hogan Florenzie
Lic. Funeral Directors

FULLY LICENSED AND INSURED
CONSTRUCTION DEVELOPMENT

SEAN OʼSULLIVAN
PRESIDENT/OWNER

Queens Office
57-45 47th Street, Maspeth

PH 718-417-3040
FAX 718-417-1658

Email  Sean@CasurContracting.com
phone (516) 852-1838

Long Island Office
305 Hillside Ave.,  Williston Park

PH  516-746-8600
Fax 516-746-2799

2370 Jericho Turnpike
Garden City Park, NY 11040

T: (516) 739-0505
Fax: (516) 739-1117

info@unclebacala.com
www.unclebacala.com

Since
1938

Pizzeria & Restaurant

OOppeenn  77  DDaayyss
Mon - Thurs 11am-10pm

Fri & Sat 11am-11pm
Sun 12noon-10pm

432 Jericho Tpke, Mineola
Tel: 516-248-7770
Fax: 516-248-7774

www.cuginispizza.com

Lic/Ins

Open 7 Days

WEDDINGS & EVENTS
516-334-6125

www.chateaubriandcaterers.com
Carle Place, New York

Sylvan of Mineola
393 Jericho Tpke., Mineola

516-743-9943
sylvanofmineola@optonline.net

BRINGING CHRIST’S HEALING MISSION  
TO THE COMMUNITIES WE SERVE.

Catholic Health Services has first-class 
doctors and hospitals across Long Island. 

For one near you, call 855-CHS-4500.

  

 
 

Open 7
Days

danielgale.com carolmahoney@danielgale.com           

Licensed Associate Broker
Daniel Gale
Sotheby’s International Realty
356 Westbury Avenue
Carle Place, NY 11514
o.  516.334.3606 Ext. 26
f. 516.334.3626
c. 516.359.0072

Carol Stichweh Mahoney, SRES

Maidenbaum Property Tax Reduction Group, LLC

mptrg.com/bulletins • 516.479.9170 
Hablamos Español

10% off Any Catering ($300 or more)  w/AD

Take out
Catering

Free Delivery 
Open 7 Days a week



FFaammiillyy  DDeennttaall  CCaarree
EEuuggeennee  SSiimmoonnss,,  DD..DD..SS..
GGeenneerraall  &&  CCoossmmeettiicc  DDeennttiissttrryy

333311  WWiilllliiee  AAvveennuuee
MMiinneeoollaa

TTeelleepphhoonnee::  ((551166))  774466--55005500
FFaaxx::  ((551166))  887777--00331111
ffaammiillyyddeennttaallccaarreennyy..ccoomm

Rooney, Schmidt & Associates
Tax & Accounting 

Wealth  Management • Asset Protection
516-742-5680

www.rooneyschmidt.com
101 Hillside Ave., Ste B, Williston Park

Telephone (516) 484-6622
ANIMAL HOSPITAL OF ROSLYN

VICTOR LAGINESTRA, DVM
Parish Member

212 Mineola Ave., Roslyn Hts., NY
BBoonnnniiee  LL..SS..  PPaarreennttee,,  PP..CC..

Attorney at Law
Elder Law • Labor & Employment Law

Contracts  • Real Estate • Wills • Trusts & Estates
190 East Jericho Tpke., Ste. 204, Mineola

(516) 743-9777
BonnieParente@verizon.net

Bruce A. Rudin,D.P.M., F.A.C.F.S.
PODIATRIST - FOOT SPECIALIST

Medicine • Surgery • House Calls
101 Hillside Ave., Williston Park
By Appt  (516) 746-7245

Family Owned & Operated
William H. Cassidy
William J. Cassidy

Susan Cassidy

516.746.6222
Rosemarie Quigg CBR
Licensed Salesperson
RealtyConnectUSA

rquigg@realtyconnectusa.com
Office: (516) 714-5043

Cell: (516) 298-7040
200 S. Service Rd Suite 203, Roslyn Heights

Hahn, Ford &
Hundertmark
Attorneys at Law

Est. 1908
Elder Law • Wills & Estates

Real Estate • Trust
Professional Building
105 Hillside Avenue

Williston Park, NY 11596

Tel: 516-747-4855
SHAMROCK

AUTO 
REPAIR SERVICE

COMPLETE AUTOMOTIVE SERVICE
Foreign & Domestic Autos

PAT or JOHN
516-746-5060           
516-746-9036

821 Willis Ave. Albertson

PARK FUNERAL CHAPELS 
Generations of Dignified Personal Service

2175 Jericho Tpke.     Vincent B. Lanza, Funeral Director   (516) 747-4300

(516) 746-7700
Fax: (516) 746-7270

Abballe
Plumbing & Heating Supply Corp.

366 Hillside Ave., Williston Park, NY
American Computer 

Professionals
Network Specialists

Windows 2003 Implementation 
and Migration ~ Upgrades & Repairs

292 North Central Ave., Valley Stream, NY
Phone (516) 561-8280 Fax (516) 625-9099

516-627-9427         516-627-9431
ROBERT KINNEY, CPA

20 Royal Way
Manhasset Hills, NY

Personal Income Tax Returns &
Tax Planning • Reasonable Rates

CCoolloonniiaall  CCrraafftteerrss
General Contractors••  NNeeww  HHoommeess ••  MMeeddiiccaall  OOffffiicceess

••  KKiittcchheennss//BBaatthhrroooommss ••  LLaaww  OOffffiicceess
••  AAddddiittiioonnss ••  CCuussttoomm  MMiillllwwoorrkk
••  RRooooffiinngg//SSiiddiinngg ••  HHaannddyymmaann  SSeerrvviicceess  AAvvaaiillaabbllee

We Live Where You Live®
PETER MASTERSON
Agent
174 Hillside Avenue
Williston Park, NY 11596
(516) 741-7577
Parishioners:
Maureen Corrigan   Bob Willoughby 

John Marsala, Office Manager

GOLD COAST COIN SHOP
Buying Gold Coins
Silver & Platinum
2127 Hillside Ave.
New Hyde Pk

516-741-3330

Hawthorne
Service Center
A Family Owned and Operated
Gulf Station Caring For Your Car
And Serving The Community

For Over 50 Yrs
545 Willis Avenue

Williston Park, NY 11596
Mon.-Fri. 7am-6pm

Parishioner
Call John and his staff at

516-741-8777

Compassionate & Dignified
NYS Licensed Care at HOMEwww.mariancare.net1-800-738-0007                         1-516-741-8600

KILLIAN HOME SERVICES
RESIDENTIAL WINDOW  
&  GUTTER CLEANING     

CALL 516-309-2777
23 Pinetree Lane, Old Westbury
Over 20 Yrs. Experience 

#148 FOR ADVERTISING: THE CHURCH BULLETIN INC., 200 DALE ST., W. BABYLON, NY 11704-1104 (631) 249-4994 • www.thechurchbulletininc.com • geosk@aol.com

Our Family Serving Your Family with
Distinction For Over 50 Years
Weigand Bros. Inc.
Funeral Directors

746-4484
49 Hillside Avenue Williston Park

New York
OUR ONLY LOCATION

Christopher J. Joyce - Manager
Robert G. Wolf

Family Owned And Operated
Parishioners

Email jhanel@acpny.net wwwacpny.net

CASH FOR GOLD
We Pay Cash for 

Jewelry & Platinum
2127 Hillside Ave.
New Hyde Pk

516-741-3330
Open 9:30AM to 6PM (M-F) • 10AM - 4PM (Sat)

Williston Park New Hyde Park Floral Park Levittown Hicksville
412 Wllis Ave. 125 Hillside Ave. 29 Atlantic Ave. 2786 Hempstead Tpke. 47 Jerusalem Ave.
(516) 354-0634 (516) 354-0634 (516) 354-0634 (516) 796-0400 (516) 931-0262

www.thomasfdaltonfuneralhomes.com

(551166))  774422--00553355  
LLiicceennsseedd//IInnssuurreedd

$$5500  ccaasshh
bboonnuuss  ffoorr
ssaallee  ooff  11oozz
ooff  1144KK  oorr
mmoorree

Comforting Families Since 1924

STATE FARM INSURANCE COMPANIES
HOME OFFICES BLOOMINGTON, ILLINOIS

Lic #2101                                                                  Lic #1048
N. Hempstead       WILLISTON 

Plumbing and Heating Corp
COUNTY-WIDE

Trustworthy, Reliable & Knowledgeable
24 Hour Emergency Service

201 Hillside Ave., Williston Park
516-746-3353 N.Y.C.

597 Willis Ave., Williston Park
516-294-8080

1100%%  ooffff  aannyy  ccaatteerriinngg  
$$5500  oorr  mmoorree

((ww//ccoouuppoonn))

BBuuyy  1122  BBaaggeellss
GGeett  11//22  llbb  aannyy  

ccrreeaamm  cchheeeessee  FFRREEEE
(Lox Spread Not Included)

((ww//ccoouuppoonn))

FFRREEEE  1122  oozz..  CCooffffeeee
ww//ppuurrcchhaassee  ooff  aannyy  mmuuffffiinn

((ww//ccoouuppoonn))

FFRREEEE
--66oozz  oorraannggee  jjuuiiccee

--  1166oozz  ccooffffeeee
--  AArriizzoonnaa  ccaann  oorr  

1166oozz  PPoollaanndd  SSpprriinnggss  
ww//  ppuurrcchhaassee  ooff  aannyy  bbrreeaakkffaasstt  

ssaannddwwiicchh  ooff  $$44..3355  vvaalluuee  ((ww//ccoouuppoonn))

AAnnyy  FFRREEEE  DDrriinnkk  ooff  yyoouurr  cchhooiiccee  ww//ppuurrcchhaassee  ooff  aannyy  
lluunncchh  ssaannddwwiicchh  ooff  $$77..4499  vvaalluuee  (Red Bull & Monster Not Included)

((ww//ccoouuppoonn))

OOppeenn 77 DDaayyss -- FFrreeee DDeelliivveerryy

AMERICAN  MODERN

BRUNCH • LUNCH • DINNER •  EVENTS
www.citycellarny.com  Westbury, NY  516-693-5400

Beth Dalton-Costello

KKIILLEEYY,,  KKIILLEEYY  &&  KKIILLEEYY
Attorneys at Law

Personal Injury, Medical Malpractice,Wills, Estate, 
Elderlaw, and Real Estate

www.kileylawfirm.com 551166--446666--77990000Kevin J. Kiley - Parishioner

875 WILLIS AVENUE, ALBERTSON

Lunch • Dinner 
Catering For All Occasions

551166--662211--22111122

MMAARRIIAANN  CCAARREE,,  IINNCC..

Insured


